COP Y.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street. E.C. 3.

i0th August, 1922,

Dear gir,
With reference to my letters of the

7th and 24th ultimo, to which I do not appear %o have
been favoured +ith a reply, respecting the flassification
in the Society‘'s Register Book of the ferro—-concrete vessel
"MOLLIETTE", I shall be much obliged if you will kindly let
me know, for the information of the Committee, what
arrangements you provose making for the 3pecial Annual
Survey to be held and the necessaryv repairs to the hull
and machinery carried out, as the case must shortliy be
submitted to the Committee for their consideration.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Secretary.

Capt. R. A. Gray,
Clifton Down,

The Crescent,

SIDCUR
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